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Friday 10th September 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Your child’s transition into Chilton Primary School is underway and they are doing a fantastic job of settling 

quickly into school life. 

On Wednesday 15th September the children will begin their full time schooling. Our doors will be open for drop-

off between 8.30-8.50 am. The school day will now end for Reception at 3.10pm. This is to ease over-crowding at 

3.15pm, when all the other children finish their day.  

All children are entitled to universal free school meals should you wish. Alternatively, they may bring a packed 

lunch box in from home. They can mix and match having school dinners on some days and packed lunch on 

others. We will simply ask the children in the morning what they are having that day. Please follow the link below 

to view the school dinner menu: 

Chilton School Dinner Menu  

All reception children will have P.E on a Friday. We ask that on their P.E day children wear their P.E into school. 

Their first PE lesson will be on Friday 24th September and will be every Friday thereafter. Children have an 

additional 30 minutes of active learning on a Wednesday as part of our work with ‘The Sports Project’. Therefore 

we ask, from Wednesday 22nd September, that Reception children come to school wearing trainers every 

Wednesday. They can wear their usual school uniform clothes with their trainers. 

On Friday 17th and Friday 24th September, we had planned to welcome parents into the school hall for 

information meetings about their child’s schooling. As part of our COVID19 risk assessment, we are not yet 

permitted to have large groups of adults together in the school hall. Mrs Cheshire will instead send out two 

information videos on these dates via email. If you have any questions following these, please do not hesitate to 

contact her on the email listed below. 

We hope you have felt warmly welcomed into the Chilton family. As ever, if you have any queries or questions, 

please do not hesitate to contact your child’s class teacher or Mrs Cheshire. 

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

Mrs Cheshire  

Deputy Head   

E mail: hannah.cheshire@chiltonprimary.co.uk 

 

https://www.chiltonprimary.co.uk/page/?title=School+Dinners&pid=122

